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Along with many, many other residents of Portsmouth and beyond, I am extremely concerned about the
implications of the Aquind proposals upon this densely populated region.
To proceed with the project would be folly, in terms of the severe impact on traffic, the environment and air
quality during the works.
I urge you to reconsider this deeply unpopular proposal which will have no tangible benefits for the residents of
this island city.

Janet Sampson
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